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          25th March 2024 
Year 3 trip to Writtle College 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
As part of our Science topic learning about plants; our Design and Technology topic; eating seasonally; and 
our PSHE unit of money and work we have secured a place at Essex Schools Food and Farming Day. This trip 
will be held at Writtle College on 25th June 2024. This is a yearly event organised by the Essex Agricultural 
Society giving children the opportunity to find out how food is produced, the role played by farmers in 
Essex and the many related jobs within the industry. 

 
The day is an outside event and will take the children on a journey through 5 zones; Food, Crops, 
Machinery, Livestock and Countryside & Environment. The aim of the day is to give children a better 
understanding of where their food comes from, and the role agriculture plays in shaping the Essex 
countryside. 

The cost of the trip is £13.50 per child. We will be leaving school at 10am and leaving Writtle College 
at 2.30pm. 
 
Please provide consent for your child to attend the trip and make payment on the School Gateway 
app by 14th June 2024. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

J Blackburn    V Eley    C Furzer 

 

Year 3 team 
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